Marcus Jennejohn

From: UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>

Sent: Monday, 19 October 2020 5:33 PM

To: Marcus Jennejohn

Subject: HPE CM: RE: Request for comments - Notice of Response to Submissions — Powerhouse

Parramatta (SSD-10416)

Categories: Powerhouse Agencies RTS responses

HI Marcus,
Thank you for notifying Sydney Water of the Rts for the Powerhouse Parramatta (SSD-10416).

We have reviewed the proponent’s response to our individual submission and are satisfied that our advice will be
adhered to.

Kind Regards,

Nicholas Geroulas
Growth Intelligence
City Growth and Development | Business Development Group
Sydney Water, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150

WATZR

| support flexible work and | am sending this email at my convenience.
| do not expect you to respond or reply outside of your usual hours.

Sydney Water acknowledges the traditional custodians o
of the waters and land on which we work, live and leam.
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From: Marcus Jennejohn [mailto:Marcus.Jennejohn@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 13 October 2020 2:08 PM

To: UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>

Subject: Request for comments - Notice of Response to Submissions — Powerhouse Parramatta (SSD-10416)

Dear Sir/Madam

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received a Response to Submissions (RtS) for the
Powerhouse Parramatta (SSD-10416).



The RtS can be viewed on the Department’s Major Projects website at
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/26576.

The Department invites you to advise on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions by 26/10/2020.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Marcus Jennejohn on 8289 6798
or marcus.jennejohn@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Kind Regards

Marcus Jennejohn

Senior Planning Officer, Key Sites Assessments

Planning and Assessment | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
T 028289 6798 | E marcus.jennejohn@planning.nsw.gov.au

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

%f: | Planning,
ﬁig-{‘;' Industry &
SoveeT Environment

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and
economically.

We work flexibly. If you have received an email from me outside of normal business hours, I'm sending it at a time that suits me. Unless it’s
flagged as urgent, I’'m not expecting you to read or reply until normal business hours.

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately delete this
email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney Water) prohibits the
unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. This email does not necessarily express the views of
Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee that this email communication is free from
errors, virus, interception or interference.



